
Dear Current Board members, 

I am Chad DeVoe and this is my letter of application to fill the open school board position. I 
believe in public education. I believe in Chanute schools. My experience is somewhat 
unique for this area, and I believe I can contribute in this position. 

I did not go to school here and have a perspective of a different time and method of 
education. My children did go to school here and I was happy with the education they 
received. As a teacher at the community college, I had the opportunity to see how recent 
graduates perform. 

I think the teachers and administrators in the Chanute schools want what’s best for our 
students. I would like to help them succeed.  

Sincerely,  

Chad DeVoe 




